October 7th, 2020

Dear Mr. Whelan,

Thank you so much for taking time to share with me your thoughts and insights on the digital markets in Europe and what companies like Snap can be doing to help during this time of crisis and beyond. As I mentioned in our meeting, Snap remains supportive of the Commission's aims regarding the DSA and important related initiatives like the EDAP, and we will work to contribute positively to the policy and legislative discussions as they proceed in Brussels and Member State capitals.

Should you wish to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to reach out.

I look forward to speaking again soon.

Best wishes.